Town of Sunapee - Joint Loss Management Committee Meeting April 18, 2014 - Sunapee Town Offices

Tom Bennett	(2015) tomb@town.sunapee.nh.us
Mary Danko	(2015) director@abbottlibrary.org
Roger Landry	(2014) roger@town.sunapee.nh.us

Tim Therrien (2014) <u>Timothy.Therrien@sunapeepd.com</u>

John Bridgmon (2016) <u>BridgmonJMD@gmail.com</u>.

Mike Barnhart (2016) <u>Barnhartmd051977@comcast.net</u>

Present: Tom, Mary, Tim, John, and Mike. The Meeting was called to order at 4:04 p.m.

- 1. This was a working meeting to go over the Town of Sunapee Safety Manual and update it.
- 2. The members went through the Safety Manual and made suggestions for changes. Mary will make note of the suggested changes and send to Donna by Monday.
- 3. 4:50 p.m. John made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Tom, voted in the affirmative.

The next meeting will be May 1st at 1:00 p.m in the Town Office Meeting Room.

Submitted by Mary Danko